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Physical Education Uniforms

P.E. Uniforms are mandatory for grades 5-8.  If you are a returning student and already own a uniform, then ordering a new one is not necessary.  If you are a 5th grade student or a new student to Trinity, then you must complete the following form and return it with a check to the school office by July 27.  You will receive your uniform during your first P.E. class.  Uniforms are to be worn each P.E. class period.  If you do not wear the school uniform you will not be able to participate, your daily grade will be a zero, and students will stay in Homework Room until 4 p.m.  Since P.E. will be multiple times a week, a second uniform might be helpful.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Pam Winterroth via Fast Direct.  Thank you.

Student’s Name __________________________________________

Grade ____________________________

Uniform Shirt ($8)* 


Uniform Shorts ($12)*
___ shirt(s) x $8 = ___

___ shorts x $12 = ___
* The school already has the uniforms, and your child will receive a uniform that is the appropriate size for him/her. Please note they may run large the first year so that your child can grow into the uniform, which prevents parents from having to purchase new uniforms each year due to them getting too small.  
Uniforms will be handed out during gym class.

